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Tariff #2, Tip Fee Increase and Customer Notification

45 day notice to customers for all tariff changes.

Notify customers on the first bill as stated in WAC 480-70-271 (2)(a). This would occur
January 1, 2024. There is also a tip fee filing LSN under WAC 480-70-266.

Notifying customers on the first bill has been the historic practice and follows WAC 480-70-271(2)(a). The
Company also received notification of a change in the Tip Fee calculation from the Transfer Station in King
County effective January 1, 2024. The Company needed to work through and sort out how this would
proceed.

The historic practice is to notify customers of a tip fee increase on the first bill per WAC 480-70-271(2)(a).
Additionally the Company is filing the Tariff Revisions and Dump Fee Calculation with Less than Statutory
Notice due to the new Fixed Annual Charge imposed by King County. This created confusion and
communication back and forth with the Transfer Station as the Company worked out what this new fee
would be and how it would be worked out.


